
The Traill County Commissioners met in special session for the 2021 Budget-Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
September 9, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. with the following members present in-person:  Commissioners Eblen, Elliott, Nesvig 
and Young.  Commissioner Amb attended via conference phone.  Kayla Knudson, Tax Director also attended the 
meeting. 
 
Mark & Marlene Nielsen attended the meeting with questions on the increase in property taxes.  Knudson discussed 
the change in soil modifiers, also discussed was the increase mills to the ambulance service, capital improvement and 
Buxton Township voted to increase their mills.  The Nielsen’s were given a list of officers for Buxton Township to 
discuss the township road adjoining their property. 
 
There being no further business to be brought before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:22 p.m. to meet 
again in regular session on Tuesday, September 15, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
_______________________________________                                   _________________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor           Thomas Eblen, Chairman 
 
 


